
12:10:09  From Michelle Tanner : Some people are not muted and there is 
background noise.  Could you please check your settings to make sure 
you are muted?
12:22:43  From Jason Franklin : Question - teachers aides meeting 1 on 
1 without teachers in NYC (sorry wanted to clarify)
12:24:08  From Fran Bogdanoff : Name of the coaches inservices - would 
like them to get some help!  Thanks - Fran
12:24:58  From Claire Bugen : National Federation of State HS 
Associations
12:25:04  From Jenna Brooks : TA’s are doing both- working in small 
groups with their teachers present as well as providing separate 1:1 
support where appropriate.
12:30:21  From bcarter : Mass governor just announced closure through 
the end of the year, five minutes ago.
12:30:48  From Jennifer Greenfield : SeeSaw - same for our ECC 
students/families
12:31:20  From Shauna Bilyeu : Same as Greg. WSD uses SeeSaw for 
elementary and Google Classroom for secondary.  We LOVE SeeSaw!
12:31:59  From Greg Mendenhall : Google Classroom is relatively new at 
WPSD, but our teachers have picked up on it rather quickly. It's user-
friendly and easy to use. 
12:32:10  From Jason Franklin : SeeeSaw very parent friendly mostly k-5
12:32:56  From Nancy Benham : Colorado Governor announced yesterday 
that all schools are closed through the end of this school year
12:34:02  From Paula Morabito : ASD is utilizing Google Classroom and 
Zoom Educational Version.  The upgraded Zoom version provides extra 
levels of security and is HIPAA and FERPA compliant for our related 
services staff
12:35:32  From Nancy Hlibok Amann : We use Office 365 for practically 
everything.. highly recommend this if you are looking for something
12:35:44  From Jennifer Greenfield : created a shared Google sheet for 
tracking staff communication with which students from which towns to 
have documentation of services/contact made each week.
12:35:45  From Nancy Maguire Heath : For Medicaid reimbursement, 
monitoring platforms is critical. Each state has different approved 
platforms that acceptable and are FERPA and HIPAA complainer.
12:35:58  From Nancy Maguire Heath : compliant
12:37:12  From mkrueger : Here in Indiana, the state personnel 
department developed 'remote log' forms for any staff that work 
remotely - a practice they usually frown upon until now.  
12:37:23  From Claire Bugen : For everything I read the final decisions 
on compensatory services will rely on the documentation that we 
maintain during closing so supporting Stacy’s comments on this.
12:37:53  From Barbara : Yes, it is really important to document 
everything.
12:38:08  From Jeff Bravin : Yes agreed….for our tele therapy video 
conferencing, we use Doxy as it is approved by our State of CT Birth 
To Three Program so we have several platforms that meets the needs of 
specific approaches.
12:38:23  From clark Brooke : We use Google Classrooms, Hangout, Zoom 



and internal LMS.  I agree with what Claire had mentioned, its very 
important to limit the number of platforms for now.  Google classroom 
have been in use for more than 10 years at CSD.  But, we are going to 
move into Office 365 eventually to streamline everything in a single 
system.
12:41:13  From Greg Mendenhall : We're holding virtual meetings to 
remain in compliance with IEP/evaluation timelines. Meetings are 
occurring via Zoom or Google Meet. School districts and families have 
been involved.
12:41:42  From Claire Bugen : Ironically IEP meetings is one of the 
silver linings for us at TSD.  They are being conducted on line and we 
have many fewer re-schedules or cancellations than in typical years.
12:41:43  From Jeff Bravin : Clarke, we struggle with other platforms 
where video quality is not as good as Zoom or Google Hangouts.  We 
have tried MS Office 365 and their video quality is impaired by 
several other programs running on the same screen…I know this will be 
fixed eventually…
12:41:58  From Barbara : Want to point out that there are a lot of 
resources on CEASD’s web site, www.ceasd.org. The one Stacey mentioned 
about mental health resources is there. If you have resources to 
recommend please send them to me at ceasd@ceasd.org.
12:42:39  From MSA Zoom : We are proceeding with virtual IEP meetings 
too but postponing evaluations until we can conduct in-person 
assessments (permission granted by the Minnesota Department of 
Education)
12:43:28  From Nancy Benham : We are doing virtual IEP meetings but 
like MN we are postponing evaluations. 
12:44:24  From John Serrano : We are doing virtual meetings too but 
famiies are being given the option of rescheduling meetings to a later 
date as long as we obtain written consent and that they understand 
that we will adhere to the child's current IEP
12:46:28  From Nancy Benham : CSDB has a full time Spanish interpreter 
on staff
12:49:17  From clark Brooke : In California, we struggle with statewide 
contractual expectations.  We used to have 5 interpreting vendors 
until we are allowed to choose a vendor that can do ‘it all’.  This is 
absurd but, that’s the challenge I am having at CSD.   Language Line 
was something we used years ago, gotta take a look into this.
12:50:54  From Claire Bugen : Check your states to see if they are 
providing free internet access.  We just set up five MS students with 
free Spectrum access.
12:51:30  From Jason Franklin : Is anyone taking notes? (This is great 
information, don’t want to miss anything)
12:54:09  From Rick Hauan : There should be a transcript of the 
Captioning. This is really great information!
12:54:23  From Nancy Benham : For our staff, our teachers have every 
Monday for professional development and meetings with their 
principals.  They then have classes Tues thru Fridays for limited 
times and then give assignments
12:54:28  From Barbara : Yes, there will be a transcript.



12:56:04  From Claire Bugen : Two of my high school staff developed a 
student etiquette on zoom video that was very well received by 
students.
12:56:31  From Amy Novotny : Claire- I would love a copy of this.. 
could you share?
12:56:52  From Barbara : Claire, can you send it to me, and I will post 
it on our web site?
12:57:02  From Amy Novotny : Thank you!
12:58:53  From Jennifer Greenfield : Likewise (Lexington) - setting up 
‘ASL Buddy’ program for aides and hourly staff to provide ASL support 
to students’ family members.
12:59:05  From Claire Bugen : Russell, thanks for mentioning that.  
This is a great time to support parents and ancillary staff with sign 
language classes.  We are doing a lot of that with cafeteria staff and 
bus drivers.
12:59:24  From Nancy Benham : We have also set up  virtual social time 
for our students using Zoom  then every other week we open that up to 
deaf students from public schools in our region.
12:59:38  From clark Brooke : We are having our outreach staff 
implement zoom ASL classes for families.
12:59:39  From Jason Franklin : Synchronous classes or asynchronous?
12:59:59  From clark Brooke : And to add that we will be offering this 
to our internal staff as well.
13:00:22  From Jeff Bravin : We are also seeing an increase in staff 
taking up ASL Classes that we have set up several online ASL Classes 
now for our staff taught by other staff, it’s been very effective with 
peer to peer teaching.
13:01:05  From clark Brooke : Thank you, Nancy.
13:05:31  From LA SSD : Please share resources
13:08:55  From LA SSD : Im interested in the webinars based on topics
13:10:23  From clark Brooke : This is GREAT, inspiring for me.  Good to 
connect with leaders who are facing similar challenges within our 
states.  Thank you CEASD!
13:11:28  From Nancy Benham : I love this format for all of us!  Love 
the idea of offering the same type meeting for various dept leaders as 
well.
13:11:33  From Nicole : Absolutely happy to do that.  (from Clerc 
Center :) Will work with Barbara.
13:12:51  From Sarah Glenn-Smith : We have compiled many ASL Resources, 
and published the TLC Online learning plan here: https://
info.tlcdeaf.org/
13:13:18  From LA SSD : Does anyone have resources that they can share 
on ReEntry Plans for post-COVID 19 School Closures?
13:14:24  From LA SSD : GREAT!!!!
13:15:37  From Nancy Hlibok Amann : From Riverside, go to www.csdr-
cde.ca.gov and click on the COVID-19 Updates link for resources
13:16:39  From Barbara : Yes, will be happy to post any resources on 
our site. Will link the California site, thanks, Nancy!
13:16:55  From Nancy Hlibok Amann : Would love to have a meeting 
focusing on ESY



13:17:16  From Nancy Maguire Heath : Agreed   ESY will benefit from 
some collaboration.
13:17:30  From Nancy Benham : ESY would be another great topic!
13:17:36  From Claire Bugen : I agree with Nancy.  ESY versus 
compensatory how can they work together to fill gaps.
13:18:03  From MSA Zoom : Additional topic - dorm safety - how to 
mitigate contagion among residential students and staff


